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Constant changes to this legislation not only harm us economically, it also harms us 

psychologically, especially in this time of severe drought. Just when producers thought they 

could see a way clear, and had some legislation to help them to develop sustainably, the door is 

shut and we are once again left feeling like second class citizens and criminals. 

The legislation in its current form allows for sustainable development and gives us and, 

importantly, the banks security and confidence that we can all move forward in a steady and 

safe manner. 
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